
I hope everyone had a safe July 4th. Since the
holiday fell on the first Wednesday last month,
we chose not to have a club meeting. We will be
having a meeting this month, on August 1st. I
hope to see you there!
Over the years, a number of our members have
brought modeling projects that are not aircraft­
related to the meetings for show and tell. Even
some of the aircraft that have been brought to the
meetings are not flyable. I remember one member
brought an all machined metal P­47 that was
exact scale. The machine work was unbelievable.
Every rib, stringer, longeron, bulkhead, skin
section, etc. was an exact reproduction of the full
scale aircraft!
Members have brought in scale static wooden
ship models, homemade steam engines, RC cars
and boats, etc, etc. All are fascinating to see and
have aspects to them that are of interest to the
members and may help in figuring out how to do
some task on a project that is in work. The point
being, if you are working on a modeling project
that is outside the flyable aircraft definition,
please bring it in to a meeting and share you
experience with our members. It would be great
to see what others are up to and learn about your
efforts. And, of course, bring in you latest RC
aircraft project as well.
With August, we are rapidly approaching the end
of the scheduled summer baseball activities at
Entradero. Sundays have become more available
and a group of the guys have been getting in
some morning flying. The summer baseball camp

will be over the second week of August and
weekend mornings will be available to all of our
members who are lucky enough to have them
free.
There will be weekend baseball leagues this fall.
I will work to get the schedules, but historically
they have not been readily available. The Del
Cerro Fun­Fly will be Saturday, August 3rd.
Flying usually starts around noon. Continuing
with the Friday Fun­Fly at Entradero, at least
until the fall, we will shoot for August 17th.
Flying at the park is available after 8:00am.
Hope to see you at this month’s meeting or the
Fun­Fly’s. And remember to bring your latest
cool project to the meeting.

­Jeff
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Upcoming Fun­Flys
Del Cerro August 3rd
Entradero August 17th

Next Meeting
Wednesday,August 1st7:30 pm

La Romeria Park19501 Inglewood Ave



Notes from the Vice President
August 2012

Here are a few pictures
from a Scale Masters
event held at Chino in

June...

­ page 2 ­



August Raffle
Next month, we willlikely have anothergreat raffle, ifenough membersshow up.
Come on out for thefun!

August 2012
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Club Officers and Volunteers
for 2012
• President: Jeff Chambers

310­370­0771
• Vice President: Jerry Lake

310­370­6697
• Treasurer: Mike Lewis

310­987­8178
• Secretary: John Spielman

310­378­0951
• Newsletter: Chris Newton

310­347­6806




